
 
 
 
July 24, 2024 
 
Timberline Fire Protection District 
Board of Directors 
660 Highway 46 
Black Hawk, CO 80422 
 
 
 
Dear Board of Directors: 
 
The Timberline Volunteer Firefighter Foundation would like to thank the Timberline Board of Directors, Chief Paul Ondr 
and the Timberline Firefighters and their amazing family members for their work to support the Foundations efforts at the 
Gilpin County Fair. We had amazing assistance from heavy lifting (set-up and tear down), cooking hamburgers, and 
running for supplies. We would not have had as successful of an event without this valuable support.  
 
The Foundation raised slightly over $7,000 over the three-day period. We are incredibly humbled by the generosity of our 
community and look forward to using those funds to enhance and support Timberline Firefighters and their family 
members.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Timberline Volunteer Firefighter Foundation 
Board of Directors 


